
The Carpentry and Electrical programs at the Steinbach Regional Secondary School would like to

thank DeWalt for awarding our programs with tools from the DeWalt tools grant from the 2023

National skills Competition held at the Convention Center in Winnipeg Manitoba.

The tools awarded to our School through the DeWalt Tool Grant have helped improve the

efficiency of our on-site projects. We are currently using these DeWalt tools to build a 40’-0” x

100’-0” storage facility in our Vocational compound. Having quality DeWalt cordless tools has

made working outside of the shop much more efficient, which has greatly enhanced time on

task for the students working on the storage facility.



Thank you for investing in the young

Trades people of the future through your

support of Skills National Competitions

and the generosity of awarding schools

across Canada with DeWalt Tools used in

these competitions. This grant will have

a lasting impact on their learning and

lead to their contributions into various

trade industries.

Regards,

Paul Wilson / Marc Levesque

Steinbach Regional Secondary Vocational Programs


